Online students should be 75%-80% complete (if you started back in Aug/Sept)!

Any student who has a completion date for December and needs a test proctored
needs to arrange a time to come to school. John Trampush will be available on
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 8:30-11:30 am to proctor assessments. If
you need a different time please reach out to your advisor to schedule a time. All
final assessments should be done by December 14th!

PAC Performance of AIR PLAY: Friday, Nov. 30 at 11:45 a.m. We have 12 seats
available at $8.00 per seat. Please pay Joann in the office. Tickets available on a first
come, first served basis.

Here is a study guide for the show:
https://www.akjt.org/documents/Study%20Guides/Air%20Play%?20Study%?20Guid
e.pdf

Please begin gathering your 1st semester receiptsdated through Nov. 30th to turnin
NO LATER THAN DEC. 6th at 3:00 p.m. Submit ORIGINAL receipts with the
reimbursement form attached to the office. *For any online purchases, submit the
invoice/order form, and packing slip for proof of delivery, as well as proof of
payment such as a credit card statement/Pay pal. (This process will come to a
standstill if any of the parts are missing so please ensure you have followed the
protocol!)

Greetings and Salutations!

Click here for our classroom News and Information folder. Every week a new
"Week at a Glance” and current MS Newsletter is posted.

Students should come to class Tuesday 11/27 with Science Fair Project ideas. Go
to www.sciencebuddies.org and use the tool for honing in on projects that interest
you.

Please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns--we
are all in this together!

Between Dec 13-21 advisors will be meeting with students and families to discuss
options for second semester. If you are interested in King Tech or attending a class
at your neighborhood school please make contact and fill out the appropriate
paperwork. If you have any questions please see your advisor to help get the
process going.



https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=02%7C01%7Cgray_douglas%40asdk12.org%7Ce9e8f6d2806f452d077808d650317114%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636784570606737874&sdata=4BR%2BICLF6PNG%2FdrMjWNOq33RnpZ4IoPzFl4bXXW%2FNaI%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sciencebuddies.org&data=02%7C01%7Cgray_douglas%40asdk12.org%7Ce9e8f6d2806f452d077808d650317114%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636784570606747879&sdata=g%2F4xDfi6YI2etQc2lsvl9seCOSQRahoAsZWihkQCjHM%3D&reserved=0

*Last day of class for the semester is Dec 13
*Highschool Field Trip to the Museum on Dec 13 (more details to follow).
*Student Learning Plan Meetings are scheduled between Dec 13-19

PAIDEIA Website
https://www.asdk12.org/paideia



https://www.asdk12.org/paideia

